
 
 

Instructions for Joining the Online Annual General 
Meeting 

 
We want to ensure that the meeting is as secure as possible and that only Sunrise Credit 
Union members can vote. So, we have developed procedures to ensure our AGM is attended 
only by members with voting rights, and only these members can vote on motions. Below 
are the instructions for accessing the online AGM.  
 

• We will use Zoom to conduct our Annual General Meeting (AGM). We invite you to 
create a Zoom profile using the email address you used to register for the AGM.  
 
o A Zoom app is available for your computer, tablet, or smartphone. Downloading 

the app may enhance your experience.  
 

• After you register on the Sunrise Credit Union website, we will verify your 
membership and approve your registration. Once approved, you will be sent an 
email with the meeting information and link to attend. 

 
If you need help, please email us at agm@sunrisecu.mb.ca. Provide a description of the 
issue you are facing, and we will contact you to help you resolve it.  
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